
 

          17.04.2021 

 

NOTICE 

 
It is to inform all the teachers of our college that, the regular online classes of the 
2nd, 4th and 6th semester students (B.A./B.SC/B.COM Hons and general) of the 
current session will be held on and from 26.04.2021, on the basis of the class 
routine to be published shortly. 
 

 Normally, the classes will be held through the online platform ‘Microsoft 
Teams’ as and when it will be subscribed. Hence, the teachers are requested to 
use the other available platforms for taking the classes, until the said proposed 
platform is effective. 
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